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6 CAMPERDOWN PARK ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PROGRAMME 2006/2007 (AN16-2007) 
 
On the instructions of the Director of Leisure and Communities, proposals have been prepared for 
carrying out road improvements programme within Camperdown Park.  These works include 
resurfacing of the North entrance and the Wildlife Centre access road. 
 
It is recommended that the City Engineer be instructed to include these works within the existing 
Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for delivering the road maintenance and minor road 
works service. 
 
Approval is therefore sought to extend the Partnering Agreement with Tayside Contracts for these 
roadworks up to a value of £32,000 including professional fees.  The Depute Chief Executive 
(Finance) advises that this expenditure can be met from the Leisure and Communities Capital 
Programme 2006/2007. 
 


